
Admissions 

Referral to The Beacon Centre is through a monthly admissions panel where a 
referring school will need to demonstrate their use of multi-agency working through 
the Early Help Assessment process which demonstrates effective planning and 
review of interventions which have been carried out within school. 

  

The integration process back into mainstream schools will be facilitated through the 
Fair Access Panel, which meets each month at the Behaviour and Attendance 
Partnership.  Once a pupil has been placed at The Beacon Centre a new school will 
be identified as soon as practicable to allow the new school to be involved in the 
review process. 

  

For more information on the admissions process please view the Admissions Policy 
 

http://smartfile.s3.amazonaws.com/949390e7415469e459c797bf38cee9e4/uploads/2020/01/Admission-Policy-Jan-2020.pdf

